
COUNTY OF DELAWARE 
ADDENDUM # 1 

 1724 CHESTER COURTHOUSE REHABILITATION PROJECT (eDPW-040225) 
 

The County of Delaware advertised on the County of Delaware’s website/PennBid and in the Philadelphia 
Inquirer and Daily Times newspapers the Invitation to Bid for:  1724 CHESTER COURTHOUSE REHABILITATION 
PROJECT (eDPW-040225) on February 11, 2025. Proposals are to be received via PennBid on Wednesday, April 
2, 2025 @ 11:00 a.m. 
 

***BID QUESTION, CLARIFICATIONS AND ANSWERS*** 

Due to multiple vendors expressing interest, additional site visit is scheduled for Friday, March 7, 2025, at 11 a.m. 
Vendors who were unable to attend the previous Pre-Bid Conference on February 26, 2025 may attend the site visit to 
meet the mandatory pre-bid requirements. If you already attended the Pre-Bid Conference, you are not required to 
attend this one to bid on the project. If you are a subcontractor and the intended prime contractor has already 
attended the Pre-Bid conference, you do not have to attend. 
 
The deadline for questions has been extended to Wednesday, March 12, 2025 at 2 p.m. 


